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Dear parents, 
 
We are excited to announce a creative and environmentally conscious initiative that your child can 
contribute to. As part of our commitment to fostering creativity and promoting a greener planet, we are 
embarking on a project to create a tree sculpture using recycled plastic bottles. 
 
Your child can contribute to the Tree creation by handing over transparent green plastic Sprite bottles 
or any other similar transparent green plastic bottles to their class teacher from 27th November 2023 
to 30th November 2023. Encourage your children to collect empty, clean, and undamaged bottles. 
Ensure the bottles are rinsed thoroughly and free from any residues. 

These projects provide a wonderful opportunity for our students to actively engage in creative activities 
while learning about the importance of recycling and environmental stewardship. By contributing to 
these initiatives, your child becomes an integral part of our commitment to a greener and more 
sustainable future.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
Warm regards,  

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  لمدرسة مديرة ا  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 


